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Head's Hello! 
 
What a busy Friday we have today! It is lovely to see all of the children looking so smart in their 
uniforms ready for their school photograph. We have also been able to offer sibling photo-
graphs again this year. Thank you to the office staff for their organisation in making this happen. 
 
The children and staff are looking forward to our School Disco this evening. Please be reminded 
KS1 (up to Yr 2) disco starts at 4:30 and KS2 (Yrs 3-6) at 5:45. We ask that all parents and carers 
arrive promptly for pick up at 6:45pm. Thank you again to our PTA for the organisation of this 
event. See you on the dance floor!  
 

Natalie Simmonds 
Head Teacher 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Elowen and Fallon for working hard in Maths and explaining their thinking. 

 

CHERRY Leovel for super perseverance in your writing this week. 

  Cooper for always trying his best and tackling every task with enthusiasm. 

  
OAK  Charlotte for passion and pride in learning. 

  Neeve for passion in Maths. 

 

BEECH Noah for perseverance. 

  Marley for pride. 

 

WILLOW Denny K for a detailed, scary sketch of a Viking figurehead. 

  William for an original and detailed sketch of a Viking figurehead. 

 

MAPLE  Gracie and Nicola for showing hard work and perseverance in Maths. 
 
CONKERS Jowan for outstanding effort and understanding in Maths. 
  Tean for showing passion and pride in your work. 

Sugar-free cake competition 

Overall winner– Hester (Maple) 

Runners up: Loic (Cherry), Harley (Oak), Marley (Beech), Noah (Willow) and Tean (Conkers) 



 

 

LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL INSET DAYS  
Lostwithiel School will be taking their staff training (inset) days in the week,  

following the Autumn half term holiday (Monday 24th to Friday 28th October) .   
Therefore school will be closed to pupils from MONDAY 31st October 2022 to Friday 4th November 2022  

Pupils return to school for the Autumn term on Monday 7th November 2022 
This will also include children attending Tiny Trees Nursery 

Please take note of term dates for this academic year which are available on page 6 of the newsletter and can also 
be found on our website. 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 10th November at 2pm (School Hall) - Parent rep meeting 

No nuts 

Just to confirm, Lostwithiel Primary School is a nut-free school. Please do not send your child to school with nuts or 

food items which contain nuts, such as peanut butter. 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club starts at 8am, if your child is booked into breakfast club please do not arrive before this time as Mrs 

George requires time to set up for Breakfast Club. 



 

 

This years LSA Committee are as follows: 

Chair - Kelly Kaya 
Secretary - Charlotte Smith 
Treasurer - Nicky Goudie 
Committee - Morgan Farrar, Laura Deverill, Charlene  
Gatehouse, Sarah Davies, Beth Rawlinson. 
We always welcome new parents throughout the year! 
Apple -  
Cherry - Sarah and Morgan 
Oak - Charlotte and Beth 
Beech - Laura and Charlene 
Willow - Kelly and Nicky 
Maple - Natalie 
Conkers -  
Class reps are keen to communication in the school and 
LSA, spreading the word through class chat groups or word 
of mouth. 
Currently we have no class rep for Apple and  
Conkers class, if this is something you think you would like 
to do please get in touch with the LSA. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


